
CHURCH NEWS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
First Church of Christ, Scientist, Vero Beach 

FEBRUARY 2020 

Dear Members, 

Just a reminder about our 2020 Lecture 

                         LECTURE DATE:   Saturday, FEBRUARY 29th, 2020 
         TITLE:                      “NEVER TOO LATE TO 
            EXPERIENCE FREEDOM” 
         LECTURER:            Patricia Woodard CS 
         WHERE:                   Main Library 
                                                          1600 21st Street, Vero Beach  
         TIME:       2:00 PM 

     *************** 

The Lecture/Outreach committee asks you and our regular attendees, to 
join us for our annual Lecture Preparatory meeting on Wednesday, 
February 12th at 4:30 p.m. in the Reading Room. We'll meet with our 
speaker Patricia Woodard via computer, who will share ideas 
about reaching out to our community.  We will have invites available for 
you to share with your friends. A copy of our speaker‘s letter to support 
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your prayerful study, is available on the table in the lobby in case you 
missed it in the email. 

***************

The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, February 17th, in 
observance of Presidents Day

***************

Members we will be holding our Bi-Annual Membership Meeting on
Monday, February 17th at 10:00 AM.  Chairmen of committees are  
reminded to be ready to give their committee reports.  Please do all 
possible to attend as there are three motions to be put before the 
membership for a vote

***************

Principia Alumni & Field Relations, invites you to hear Principia 
College religion professor, Dr. Barry Huff, speak on Paul.  This will take 
place on Sunday, February 9th, at 2:30 PM at First Church of Christ, 
Scientist, Bradenton, 702 15th Street, W, Bradenton, FL.  Dr. Huff will 
also be speaking on February 8th in Naples, Florida.  For more 
information on that talk, visit principiaalumni.org/southwestfl.  For more 
contact information, please check the flyer on the bulletin board

***************

We will be greeting Michele Valentine to our Church family at our Bi-
Annual meeting.  Welcome Michele

***************

Remember to turn your cell phones off completely during our services
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